

Dean, College of Medicine

PO Box 100215 Gainesville, FL 32610 352-273-7500 Phone 352-273-8309 Fax

June 8, 2015

Duane A. Mitchell, MD, PhD
Professor
Department of Neurosurgery
PO Box 100265

Dear Dr. Mitchell:

Congratulations on being awarded a National Institutes of Health new R01 grant entitled, "Enhancing Adoptive Immunotherapy Targeting Pediatric High-Grade Gliomas". This award reflects your individual determination and commitment to excellence, and your prestigious work is a source of great pride for the UF College of Medicine. As a research intensive university, we differentiate ourselves from other institutions by the quality of our scientific efforts, and especially by the resulting discoveries.

We recognize the significant value this National Institutes of Health grant adds to your research program, and we wish you continued success in your efforts to improve health and healthcare through scientific discovery.

Stephen P. Sugrue, PhD

Senior Associate Dean for Research Affairs

Regards,

cc:

Michael L. Good, MD Dean, College of Medicine

William A. Friedman, MD

Hamleen Gregoire